
Tahoe  Fund  looking  for
projects to finance
Tahoe Fund is seeking environmental improvement projects in
the  Tahoe  basin  that  will  restore  lake  clarity,  improve
outdoor recreation, and build a stronger sense of stewardship
in the region.

The organization plans to build a portfolio of projects in
need  of  monetary  support  that  can  attract  donations  from
individuals,  businesses  and  foundations.  The  board  of
directors  will  choose  a  handful  of  projects  to  be  2014
signature  projects  and  the  focus  of  the  fund’s  summer
fundraising  activities.

Eligible  projects  must  be  able  to  demonstrate  that  all
environmental permits will be obtained, have strong community
support, and have other sources of funding identified. Further
details may be found here.
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